
6/15/2015 DEPARTMENT OF THE LNTERIOR Y!ail- Rc: Call with Fesmire 

Hopper, Abigail <abigail.hopper@boem.gov> 

Re: Call with Fesmire 

Brian Salerno <brian.salerno@bsee.gov> Thu, May 7, 2015 at 6:52 PM 
To: Abigail Hopper <abigail.hopper@boem.gov> 

Glad you got back safely! 
Re Shell, not sure if Janice is aware (?) 

Sent from my iPad 

On May 7, 2015, at 4:46PM, Abigail Hopper <abigail.hopper@boem.gov> wrote: 

Thank you Brian. Much appreciated. Just landed at BWI. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On May 7, 2015, at 5:36 PM, Brian Salerno <brian.salerno@bsee.gov> wrote: 

Hi Abby, 

Hope you made it home without incident. It has been a busy week here and I am 
looking forward to throttling back over the weekend. 

Anyway, I wanted to share the below email with you, in light of our conversation the 
other night. The info comes from Mark Fesmire of BSEE AK. I suspect you already 
know of Shells intentions, but wanted to make sure. 

brian 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Allyson Anderson <allyson.anderson@bsee.gov> 
Date: May 7, 2015, 3:50:28 PM COT 
To: Brian Salerno <brian.salerno@bsee.gov> 
Cc: Michael Farber <michael.farber@bsee.gov> 
Subject: Call with Fesmire 

Shell intends to take the wildlife issue all the way up through the 
White House via murkowski. 

He wanted to give us the heads up. It's not in our lane, but you may 
get engaged by front office and he wanted to make sure we all knew. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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